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RELEASEL DATE:
21-Nov-2011

T~ Honorable. I. Edgex Hoover, Director
Fedexal Bureaw of Investiga:bion

‘United States' Department of Justice o '
S Washington 25, D. .C. S”LD
Dear Mr. Hoc_)ver;

It was thoughtful of you to send me the information
contained in your letter 'of 18.July and the enclosed
memorandum concerning Sino-Soviet relations and the
proposed. nierger .of Fidel Castrols party and the Commmist
Party of Cuba.
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I resd this with much: interest and haye forwarded
it to some of my ‘people here on a need-to<know basis.
T .am suve they will also find it interesting.
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With kindest regards,
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per 03¢ UL

%8 AUG 8 1961

RECEIVED FRoj

CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY .
WASHINGTON, D. C. J~UL 20 961
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR -CJA‘ p
A APPROVED FOR 2 2 JuL 1961 ‘
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